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We have had a busy last week to the Spring term. We have learnt about all about the story of Easter 

and we had fun making our Easter cards and baskets. 
 

We had a fantastic Easter Bonnet parade! Thank you to everyone who worked hard creating some 

fantastic and imaginative Easter Bonnets, they looked great! Thank you to all those parents and carers 

who attended, we hope you enjoyed the parade. Please check the website and class dojo for pictures.  

 

Nursery are looking forward to starting Forest Schools after the holidays. 

 

Have a fantastic Easter holiday, we look forward to seeing you on Monday 16th April. 
 

 

 
Notice Board/Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – After Easter our topic will be The World.  

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614. 

 School closes for Easter at 2pm on Thursday 29th March and reopens at 8:55am on Monday 16th April.  

 The winner of the Mascot name is BUDDY from a pupil in 2F who has been entered into the Ipad draw. 

 The winner of our after school childcare service competition was in 5F with the name ‘All Stars’ the service will 

now be known as Pike Fold All Stars! 

 
 

 

At Home 

Ideas to help at home – Number of the week is 10. 

Topic Homework: All the children will be sent home 

with their homework books- please do some research 

on our next topic of The World. 

Reception homework: Spellings and Reading pack-no 

reading books over Easter.  

Encourage your child to practise writing the alphabet 

and their tricky words The, to, I, no, go, we, me, be, 

he, she. 

General Reminders 

 Please remember to preorder your child’s school dinner. 

 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.   

 Please ensure your child has a spare change of clothes (these can stay in our blue peg bags at school). 

 Please can we ask children not to bring toys in from home as we can’t be responsible for them. 

  

Stars of the Week 

This week’s Reception stars are: 
Miss Gates – Esme 

Mrs Hardy – Oliver 

Mrs McDonald – Joanna 
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